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Ju1y 23, 1985

Dear Ir is:
A brief note of appreciation for the paper you
gave me in Washington a few weeks ago. It
made complete sense to me. It put the contem­
porary "crisis" in science education into
perspective. Nice to see that a little data
plus a little intelligence can shed some light
and can steer policy ... if, every now and
then, people will shut up and look at the
situation.

Best Regards,

Sh~H. White
Chairman,
Professor of Psychology

Dr. Iris C. Rotberg, Program Director
Science and Engineering Education
National Science Foundation
Washington, D. C. 20550


